
Request for written submission on the CCC advice for NI in relation to the 2050 emissions 

reduction target. 

 

I received this and had hoped to get a chance to look at the contents in detail but with both Covid 

and Brexit issues storming through the manufacturing sector we don’t have the resources to look at 

it. 

 

Please thank the Committee for the chance to input but we don’t have the time or people needed to 

provide a useful response for the Committee at this point. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Stephen Kelly 

CEO 

Manufacturing NI 

T. 07768480737 

@manufacturingni 

www.manufacturingni.org 

www.manufacturingmonthni.com 




